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From: Barbara Roy <broy@iland.net>
Sent: Sunday, May 24, 2015 10:13 PM
To: BOCrfc2015
Subject: Need broadband internet access

As an IT professional, I really need high speed internet service. When I moved from Blairstown, MO 
to a home closer to Kansas City, it didn't dawn on me that I would lose the DSL access that I had 
enjoyed at my farm home in Blairstown.  However, I am apparently just outside the boundary of the 
service provided by  the internet provider in Garden City, MO (My address is Creighton but I am only 
3 miles from Garden City).  So my only option was to get a hot spot which gives me only 5 GB of data 
for $50 which is about what I paid for my previous unlimited access DSL service.  I must be very 
frugal with my data and am unable to use Netflix to stream videos as I used to do.  As an IT 
professional, I telecommute every Monday so must save my data time for that purpose. I could really 
use access to DSL high speed interenet service! 
  
Barbara Roy 

 
Creighton, MO  64739 
 




